
hb2001 is a poor idea that will make affordability in portland and elsewhere worse than it is... 
 
we need a demolition moratorium at best, and curtail upzoning, or folks will continue to be 
displaced... 
 
kotek's lack of vision only rewards the developers and investors/speculators.... 
 
a fine example is the lack of real affordable housing.... 
 
% of  mfi, and some semi affordable housing is touted as mfi, when it's not... 
 
we need protections of sfh that boast 20 min neighborhoods, that already have a mix of those 
homes, duplexes, triplexes, and multi-family 
 
the investors are the benefactors of hb 2001, not the real folks of oregon... 
 
is that the kind of proposal state that reflects oregon? 
 
no it isn't... 
 
sincerely, 
 
teresa mcgrath and nat kim  
 
3344 ne 15th 97212/442 ne sumner 97211 
 
 
  
 


